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February 8, 2013 
 

 

National Rifle Association  

Office of the Secretary 

Mr. Edward J. Land 

11250 Waples Mill Road 

Fairfax, Virginia 22030 
 

 

 

Dear Mr. Land,  
 

California Rifle & Pistol Association, Gun Owners of New Hampshire Inc., Illinois State Rifle 
Association, Indiana State Rifle & Pistol Association, Montana Rifle and Pistol Association, Nevada 
Firearms Coalition, North Carolina Rifle & Pistol Association, Oregon State Shooting Association, 
Tennessee Shooting Sports Association Inc., Utah State Rifle & Pistol Association, Virginia Shooting 
Sports Association, Wisconsin Firearm Owners, Ranges, Clubs, & Educators, Inc. (Wisconsin 
FORCE), and the Wyoming State Shooting Association are in full support of the National Rifle 
Association opposing any and all restrictions on firearms, ammunition, magazines, or accessories. 
 

Thank you, 

  

 

Jeffrey L. Nass 

President  

Wisconsin FORCE 
 

  Wisconsin Firearm Owners, Ranges, Clubs and Educators, Inc. 

www.wisconsinforce.org 

president@wi-force.org 

Phone: 888-337-3534 

National Rifle Association of America Chartered Organization 
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National Rifle Association  

Executive Director Institute for Legislative Action 

Mr. Christopher W. Cox 

11250 Waples Mill Road 

Fairfax, Virginia 22030 
 

 

 

Dear Mr. Cox,  
 

California Rifle & Pistol Association, Gun Owners of New Hampshire Inc., Illinois State Rifle 
Association, Indiana State Rifle & Pistol Association, Montana Rifle and Pistol Association, Nevada 
Firearms Coalition, North Carolina Rifle & Pistol Association, Oregon State Shooting Association, 
Tennessee Shooting Sports Association Inc., Utah State Rifle & Pistol Association, Virginia Shooting 
Sports Association, Wisconsin Firearm Owners, Ranges, Clubs, & Educators, Inc. (Wisconsin 
FORCE), and the Wyoming State Shooting Association are in full support of the National Rifle 
Association opposing any and all restrictions on firearms, ammunition, magazines, or accessories. 
 

Thank you, 

  

 

Jeffrey L. Nass 

President  

Wisconsin FORCE 
 

  Wisconsin Firearm Owners, Ranges, Clubs and Educators, Inc. 

www.wisconsinforce.org 

president@wi-force.org 

Phone: 888-337-3534 

National Rifle Association of America Chartered Organization 
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National Rifle Association  

Executive Vice President  

Mr. Wayne R. LaPierre 

11250 Waples Mill Road 

Fairfax, Virginia 22030 
 

 

 

Dear Mr. LaPierre,  
 

California Rifle & Pistol Association, Gun Owners of New Hampshire Inc., Illinois State Rifle 
Association, Indiana State Rifle & Pistol Association, Montana Rifle and Pistol Association, Nevada 
Firearms Coalition, North Carolina Rifle & Pistol Association, Oregon State Shooting Association, 
Tennessee Shooting Sports Association Inc., Utah State Rifle & Pistol Association, Virginia Shooting 
Sports Association, Wisconsin Firearm Owners, Ranges, Clubs, & Educators, Inc. (Wisconsin 
FORCE), and the Wyoming State Shooting Association are in full support of the National Rifle 
Association opposing any and all restrictions on firearms, ammunition, magazines, or accessories. 
 

Thank you, 

  

 

Jeffrey L. Nass 

President  

Wisconsin FORCE 
 

  Wisconsin Firearm Owners, Ranges, Clubs and Educators, Inc. 

www.wisconsinforce.org 

president@wi-force.org 

Phone: 888-337-3534 

National Rifle Association of America Chartered Organization 
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National Rifle Association  

Office of the President 

Mr. David Keene 

11250 Waples Mill Road 

Fairfax, Virginia 22030 
 

 

 

Dear Mr. Keene,  
 

California Rifle & Pistol Association, Gun Owners of New Hampshire Inc., Illinois State Rifle 
Association, Indiana State Rifle & Pistol Association, Montana Rifle and Pistol Association, Nevada 
Firearms Coalition, North Carolina Rifle & Pistol Association, Oregon State Shooting Association, 
Tennessee Shooting Sports Association Inc., Utah State Rifle & Pistol Association, Virginia Shooting 
Sports Association, Wisconsin Firearm Owners, Ranges, Clubs, & Educators, Inc. (Wisconsin 
FORCE), and the Wyoming State Shooting Association are in full support of the National Rifle 
Association opposing any and all restrictions on firearms, ammunition, magazines, or accessories. 
 

Thank you, 

  

 

Jeffrey L. Nass 

President  

Wisconsin FORCE 
 

  Wisconsin Firearm Owners, Ranges, Clubs and Educators, Inc. 

www.wisconsinforce.org 

president@wi-force.org 

Phone: 888-337-3534 

National Rifle Association of America Chartered Organization 


